
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 1, 1980

Dear Jane:

I was really glad to hear from 
you, and I want you to know that I 
have forwarded your letter and your 
resume and recommendations to the 
appropriate person on the President's 
staff.

Best of luck — and warm regards.

Sincerely,

Press Secretary 
to Mrs. Carter

Ms. Jane M. Tolmach 
Oxnard, California 93030


